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District 12 is healthy and excited about upcoming elections. In preparation at our District Meetings we will have 
current Chairs present a workshop on their position. We feel this will give members the opportunity to better 
understand the process and welcome them to service. 
 
We will be having our Gratitude Luncheon March 25, 2017 ​at ​Saints Peter and Paul the Apostles Catholic 
Church - 2870 75th Street West, Bradenton.  Purchase Tickets on the District Website: 
http://www.al-anon12.org​ .  
No tickets will be sold at the door, and no paper tickets will be mailed: 
Tickets are $14.00 which includes a beverage and one of the following lunch options: 

1. Herb Roasted Chicken Breast; Garlic Potatoes; Green Beans and Salad 
2. Baked Ziti; Roasted Green Beans and Salad 

We are excited to have a luncheon to offer those who are not able to drive at night the opportunity to 
join us. Speakers will be from 12:45 pm - 2:00 pm. Please share with your Disrticts. 
 
Our Public Outreach continues strong and active in our district. We run a 15 second Cimamercial at a local 
theater. ​  ​We set up a booth at FCYPAA – Florida Convention of Young People in AA July 8-10. We 
gave out every piece of free literature we had including a case of “How Al-Anon Works” We plan to 
distribute about 3,000 Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism throughout our district this year.  
 
Alateen in District 12 continues to be strong. Attendance has not been consistent during the summer, 
but we continue to have a strong core group. We are fortunate to have a strong dedicated group of 
AMIAS working with our teens and welcome more members to become an AMIAS. Our District will be 
hosting a AMIAS training March 19th. 
 
We have need to fill the Alternate DR position as well a the AISL. 
 
Respectfully, 
Theresa R 
District 12 - DR 
 
 

http://www.al-anon12.org/

